
LICENSING COMMITTEE – 5 MAY 2009 

 

THE WHITE HORSE, PILLORY STREET, NANTWICH 

 

DECISION OF INTERIM STEPS HEARING 

 

 

The Committee has been asked to consider the representations received and to consider 
whether two of the conditions imposed on 29th April are necessary for the promotion of the 
licensing objectives. The Committee is required to determine whether the interim steps 
should be withdrawn or modified. 
 
The Committee has heard that the Police have not objected to the removal of the first 
condition in relation to a minimum age of 21 for entry to the premises. The Committee has 
determined to withdraw this condition one. 
 
The Committee has also been asked to modify condition two so as to change ‘Challenge 
25’ to ‘Challenge 21.’ The Committee has determined to make this modification and 
therefore condition two shall read “That a ‘Challenge 21’ proof of age scheme shall be in 
operation in relation to all sales of alcohol.” 
 
Members are mindful that this decision has been made on the basis of the evidence before 
them at this time and will approach any further decision at any future hearing with an open 
mind and on the basis of evidence presented to them at such a hearing. 

 

 

 


